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Minutes of Zoom Special Meeting 
Wednesday, March 31, 2021 

 
 
1. Call to Order. Curtis Rand, RAC Chairman, called the meeting to order at 10:00 am. In 

attendance were Curtis Rand, Brian Bartram, Cindy Barrett, Debbie Angell, Matt Riiska, 
Naomi Boccio, Paul Collins, Ted Larson, Terri Christensen, Rick Lynn, Janell Mullen, 
and Darlene Krukar. 

 
2. Executive Session Likely to Discuss Content of Proposals Received for Household 

Hazardous Waste Collection Days in 2021 and 2022. On a motion by Matt Riiska and 
seconded by Brian Bartram, the RAC members agreed to go into executive session at 
10:00 am. 

3. Action Likely on Recommendation of Vendor for HHW Collection Days in 2021 and 
2022. On a motion by Naomi Boccio and seconded by Debbie Angell, the RAC 
unanimously voted to recommend to the NHCOG the selection of Clean Harbors 
Environmental Services for HHW Collection Days in 2021 and 2022. 

4. Adjournment. The meeting was adjourned at 10:40 am. 
 
 
 


